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Level 35, Nauru House 

80 Collins Street, Melbourne, VIC 3000 
GPO Box 1994S, Melbourne, VIC 3001 

Telephone: (03) 8661 7764 
Fax: (03) 9654 6672 

Mr. Ian Argall 
Executive Director 
Australian Higher Education Industrial Association 
GPO Box 775H 
Melbourne  VIC  3000 
 
Dear Mr. Argall, 
 
Re: Annual Return of information contained in records kept by organisation  
 (AR 2006/138) 
 
I have received your letter dated 21 March 2006 providing information in accordance with 
subsection 233(1) of Schedule 1 of the Workplace Relations Act 1996. The documents 
were lodged in the Industrial Registry on 21 March 2006. 
 
The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2006 Annual Returns of the 
organisation and its branches. 
 
The documents have been filed. 
 
Documents on website 
The Registry has created an electronic file for each registered organisation and branch 
which is accessible through the AIRC web site. The documents lodged will be placed on 
the AIRC Website at <<http://www.e-airc.gov.au/280v/>>.  
 
Electronic lodgement 
 
I encourage you to take advantage of the electronic lodgment service provided by the 
Registry for future lodgments. You may register as a user and then lodge your documents 
via the Electronic Lodgment page of the AIRC website at www.airc.gov.au .  Alternatively, 
you may send an email with the documents attached to: RIATeam3@air.gov.au.  Please 
note that the Rules of the Commission allow for electronic signatures to be used, other 
than for statutory declarations (see subrule 74A(1)). Where documents are lodged 
electronically, there will be no need to forward hard copies of the documents. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Marylyn Beare 
Statutory Services Branch 
10 May 2005 
 



21 March 2006 

Industrial Registrar 
Australian Industrial Relations Commission 
Level 35, Nauru House 
80 Collins Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 

Dear Sir 

Re: Australian Higher Education Industrial Association 
Annual Return of Information for year 2006- AR2006/138 

In accordance with s233(1) of the Registration and Accountability of Organisations 
Schedule (Schedule 1 B to the Workplace Relations Act 1996) I, I an Francis Argall, 
make the declaration that the Register of Members has, during the immediately 
preceding calendar year, been kept and maintained as required by ss230(1 )(a) 
and (2). 

Attached is a Record of the following information for lodgement: 

>- List of Offices in the Organisation; 
>- List of Names etc. of persons holding Offices in the Organisation; 
>- Addresses of Organisation; 
>- Record of Election 
>- Statement Concerning Number of Members. 

Yours faithfully 

lanArgall 
Executive Director 

one attachment 



Workplace Relations Act 1996 

Section 230(1)(RAO Schedule) 

Australian Higher Education Industrial Association 

List of Offices in the Organisation - 2006 

President 

Vice-President 

Member of the Executive Committee ( 4) 

List of Names etc. of persons holding Offices in the Organisation - 2006 

President 

Vice-President 

Member 

Professor Kerry Owen Cox 
Vice-Chancellor 
Edith Cowan University 
100 Joondalup Drive 
JOONDALUP WA 6027 

Professor lan Young 
Vice-Chancellor 
Swinburne University of Technology 
John Street 
HAWTHORN VIC· 3122 

Mr Colin McAndrew 
Pro Vice-Chancellor 
Griffith University 
Kessells Road 
NATHAN QLD 4111 

Professor Sally Walker 
Vice-Chancellor and President 
Deakin University 
Waterfront Campus 
GEELONG VIC 3220 

Professor Gerry Griffin 
Pro-Vice-Chancellor 
University of South Australia 
GPO Box247 
ADELAIDE SA 5001 



Addresses of Organisation - 2006 

PRINCIPAL OFFICE 
Level2 
303 Collins Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 

SYDNEY OFFICE 
Suite 1 
21 0 Clarence Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Record of Election - 2006 

The four (4) offices of Member of Executive Committee fall due for election in 2006. 

The reason for the election is that the term of office will expire upon the date of the 
Annual General Meeting in November 2006. 

Statement Concerning Number of Members- 2006 

On 31 December 2005 there were 31 members of the Organisation. 
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LO-BOOTH, Cynthia 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Natalie Bourne [natalie.bourne@aheia.edu.au] 

Thursday, 4 May 2006 2:22 PM 

cynthia.lobooth@air.gov.au 

Subject: FW: AHEIA Annual Return of Information for 2006 

Hi Cynthia 

Page 1 of 1 

Below is my forwarded email from 21 March 2006, enclosing the AHEIA Annual Return of Information for 
2006. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me with any queries on the number below. 

Kind regards 
Natalie Bourne 
Australian Higher Education Industrial Association 

~ (03) 8611 0511 
121 natalie.bourne@aheia.edu.au 
<&i1 GPO Box 775, Melbourne 3001 

From: Natalie Bourne 
Sent: Tuesday, 21 March 2006 2:58 PM 
To: 'melbourne@air.gov.au' 
Subject: AHEIA Annual Return of Information for 2006 

To the Industrial Registrar 

Please see attached AHEIA's Annual Return for 2006, for lodgement. 

Please contact me if there are any queries. 

Regards, 

Natalie Bourne 
Australian Higher Education Industrial Association 

~ (03) 8611 0511 
12J natalie.bourne@aheia.edu.au 
<&i1 GPO Box 775, Melbourne 3001 

4/05/2006 


